NH COPY
FE1LOYD s RELGIDATR OF SHIPPING
"NCLOSURE

TSt 71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex

Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

10th November, 1959

Dear Sir,

e Steamer "APURE"
Q(Il)

With reference to my letter of the 3rd November
eaddressed to Edward Bent S.A., I now enclose a copy of
a letter which has been received from lMaritima Sucre,
Cel s Provided a satisfactory General Examination
of the hull and machinery, in accordance with Circular
1959, be held at an early date the Committee will be
prepared to cousid<r & proposal to postpone the
Special Survey until not later than the expiration of
the yeer of grace in August, 1960. 1t is noted that
the considerably overdue liain Boiler Survey will be held
when the ship is drydocked for General Examination.

If the present Owners of the ship have no
objection to this informetion being passed to the
prospective purchasers, I shall be gled if you will
inform Maritime Sucre, C.A. accordingly.

Youres faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Clacsification Committee.

Ing. J. J. Schoo,
CARACAS.
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